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JULY 23, 1945

MISS LAURA GI LP I N
P.0. BOX 448
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

DEAR MISS GILPIN:

THANKS FOR YOUR LETTER OF JULY I8TH AND THE NEGATIVES.
I THINK THEY LOOK FINE AND THEY WILL GIVE THE POST
THE ADDITIONAL SHOTS THEY WANTED. WE ARE ENCLOSING
OUR CHECK IN THE AMOUNT OF $8.60 FOR ADDITIONAL EXEENSES.

WE WILL LET YOU KNOW MORE WHEN THE POST WILL RECEIVE 
ALL THE ENLARGEMENTS. I HOPE THEY Wl LL BE HAPPY.

THE KODACHROMES YOU SENT US WERE NOT TOO GOOD AND
WE ARE RETURNING THEM TO YOU HEREBY. BEST REGARDS.

SINCERELY YOURS,

PIX INCORPORATED

LEON DAN I ELLD;RB 
EN CL.

LEON DANIEL, MANAGER-CECILE KUTSCHUK. IESS MANAGER-ALFRED EISENSTAEDT, TECHNICAL MANAGEI


